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farch 30, 1972 

Barsamian-Topakian Company 
260 Fifth Avenue 
ew York, N.Y., 10001 

entlemen: 

Thank you for your prompt response 
o our appeal and your kind wishes. 

We are enclosing your receipt for your 
inal payment of $1,000 which completes 
our generous pledge of $5,000.- towards 

the Cathedral Project. 

I wish to take this opportunity to thank 
you personally for your continuo s support 
of the Project and what is more, im a very 

ice way. 

Best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

Haik Kavookjian 

HK:bp 
Encl. Rcpt. #5552 


